
 
 

2nd Grade Flexible Learning Materials 

 
Dear 2nd Grade Families, 
 

We are excited that our school has “Flexible 
Learning Days” in the event that school needs to be 
canceled.  When this happens (inclement weather 
or another emergency), student learning will 
continue at home.  Our school calendar allows 5 flexible learning days 
per school year.  If we exceed 5 canceled days, additional days will be 
added to the end of the school year. 

 
On Day One, students will be given all the materials needed for 

each of the five flexible learning days. There will be FIVE packets in 
one baggie- one packet for each flexible learning day. Please begin 
with the packet labeled “Flexible Learning Day 1” on the first flexible 
learning day and so on. This baggie needs to be put in a safe place 
at home where it can be easily accessed on a flexible learning 
day. Students are expected to follow the directions on the front of the 
packet and return the packet within two days after the canceled day.  

 
It is important to know that if the packet is not returned in 2 

DAYS, your child will be marked as “absent unexcused” for that 
school day. Returning this work is very important and counts as their 
attendance for that day. You can also access this card on the 
elementary school website (nrheg.k12.mn.us).  Teachers will be 
available on the canceled day to answer questions via email from     
10 a.m. - 3 p.m. 
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Sincerely, 
2nd Grade Teachers 


